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COMPLETION OF DISCLOSEABLE TRANSACTION 
IN RELATION TO ACQUISITION OF PROPERTIES

Reference is made to the announcement of QPL International Holdings Limited (“Company”) 
dated 17 July 2017 (“Announcement”) in relation to, among other matters, the acquisition of two 
properties in Hong Kong. Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used herein shall bear the 
same meanings as defined in the Announcement.

The Board is pleased to announce that the completion of the Acquisition took place on 
13 September 2017 in accordance with the terms and conditions of the formal agreement for the 
Acquisition.

By order of the board of 
QPL International Holdings Limited 

Li Tung Lok 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive

Hong Kong, 13 September 2017
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